
1/27 @ 7:00 PM - OCPS School Board Meeting - First Presentation of Budget to School
Board
1/29 - PTA Dine & Donate at Bella Cucina 5:00 - 9:00
2/3 - American Heart Association Assembly
2/3 - Yearbook Cover Contest Entries Due to Homeroom Teacher
2/5 - PTA VAlentine Gram Form Due
2/6 - Interim Reports Go Home with Students 
2/10 - 2/14 - Virginia Kindness Week
2/13 - Student Two Hour Early Dismissal for Parent/Teacher Conferences on 2/14. 

CLICK HERE TO ACCESS MORE IMPORTANT UPCOMING LGPS & OCPS
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School Attendance Update

Principal Message

Sunday, January 26, 2025

CLICK HERE TO LIKE AND FOLLOW THE LGPS PTA

LGPS CARDINAL
CONNECTION

Home Resources

Reading

Math

Stretch & Bend

Number of the Day Challenge

Our goal is to keep school-wide chronic absenteeism
below 9% this year, but we are currently at 12%.
Chronic absenteeism means missing 10% or more of
school days, which impacts both short-term and
long-term success. Let’s work together to build
positive attendance habits that help our students
thrive. Thank you for prioritizing regular and
disciplined school attendance!

Learning begins and ends with our childrens first
and most important teacher; their family.  We

are so pleased to partner with you in your child
learning and development.  

Help K-2 students practice blending by
stretching out the sounds in a word
while moving your hands apart (e.g.,

/c/ /a/ /t/), then bringing your hands
together as you say the word quickly
("cat"). Encourage students to mimic
the motions as they blend the sounds
themselves. The physical movement

reinforces the blending process, making
it engaging and multisensory!

Choose a "Number of the Day" (e.g.,
10) and explore it with your child by

breaking it into parts ("What two
numbers make 10?"), comparing it

("What’s bigger or smaller than 10?"),
or relating it to objects around the

house. This builds flexible thinking and
makes math part of everyday life!

Dear LGPS Families,

As part of our commitment to student and staff safety,
we will hold a Code Red Drill in the coming weeks.
These drills are an essential part of our safety plan and
are conducted with care to prepare our school
community for emergencies.

Please save the date for Parent-Teacher
Conferences on Friday, February 14th. This is a great
chance to meet your child’s teacher to discuss
academics, social skills, behavior, and attendance.
Show your love for your child’s learning by partnering
with us to support their success!

Thank you for your continued involvement in our school
community. Together, we make a difference!

Warm regards,
Mr. Finger, Principal

https://lgps.ocss-va.org/lgps-calendar
https://www.facebook.com/locustgroveprimarypta




The link will take you to an outside vendor supporting the week.  Orders will sent
directly to family homes.  The school is not coordinating delivery or shirts. 

https://www.bonfire.com/va-kindness-week25/




Please use this
guidance to help
you decide if we

should see you in
class or if your

child should stay
home. 

We want you to get

better when needed but

need you in school as

often as possible.




